
 

Outline of Christmas 2020 

 

We continue to work up until the last day, gone are the days of a week of games – sorry!  If nothing is written for a day, it is a standard school day (perhaps with some Christmas twists).     

Monday 7th  Tuesday 8th  Wednesday 9th  Thursday 10th Friday 11th 

Please remember to bring 
Christmas cards in no later than 
15th (next Tuesday).   
  

Phonics check Y2 today –
Government mandated!  

Phonics check Y2 today - 
Government mandated! 
 

  FOLG Christmas jumper day 
(donations please for Save the 
Children) see Newsletter 4th 
December 2020 Buckets for coins 
outside.   
 
 

 

Monday 14th Tuesday 15th Wednesday 16th Thursday 17th Friday 18th 

 
See ‘JustGiving’ page for Save the Children 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/LongwellGreenPrimary 
 

Items brought in from home for 
Christmas party day – no later 
than today.   
 
Last day for card to be brought 
in from home. 
 
 

Last House Point count for 
2020.  
 
Videos out to community.  We 
would usually hold a retiring 
collection (when leaving the 
nativity) this year along with 
the FOLG we are collecting for 
‘Save the Children’.  
 
Christmas Maths KS2 
Online AM and Christmas 
Maths EYFS/KS1 Online PM 
 
Children and parents told of 
the winning House Points 
team.   

Christmas lunch today. 
 
House Point winning team – 
reward (non-uniform and a 
small gift). This is for the 
winning team only. 
Parents, you will be informed 
of the winning House by class 
teachers on Wednesday night.   

Parties in class for at least 
some of the day.  
 
Fun day!   
(If your child is going to bring 
board games in, they need to 
be isolated for 48hours).   
 
Whole school non-uniform 
(please be safe – no footwear 
that may lead to injuries for 
example!) 
 
Break up – everyone at 
Longwell Green wishes you 
the very best for Christmas 
and we’ll see you in 2021! 

 
 Remember Christmas cards and items for the final day need to come into school no later than Tuesday 15th to be isolated for 48 hours as discussed above.   

 
Parents, please support us in making sure all personal / corridor items such as coats / bags etc. have gone home on the penultimate day, you can start to bring things that are not needed in 
school before this time.  
 
Usually we collect money at the end of performances, instead this year we have set up a Just Giving page for Save the Children, please donate if you feel you are able.   

https://trk.justgiving.com/f/a/uVQ-3S9NHUEymfTb-UTIdA~~/AAME8QA~/RgRhrIvfP0TpaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuanVzdGdpdmluZy5jb20vZnVuZHJhaXNpbmcvTG9uZ3dlbGxHcmVlblByaW1hcnk_dXRtX2NhbXBhaWduPWxjX2ZycF9zaGFyZV90cmFuc2FjdGlvbl9mdW5kcmFpc2VyX3BhZ2VfbGF1bmNoZWQmdXRtX2NvbnRlbnQ9MWEwNTQ1NmQtZWFmMS00MzU4LWFmMmEtOWE4MmZjNTQ5MjBmJnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX3NvdXJjZT1wb3N0b2ZmaWNlJnV0bV90ZXJtPTE2MDcwNzU1NTA1ODFXA3NwY0IKABvfBspf7DSqkVIoc3VlLmRpeEBsb25nd2VsbGdyZWVucHJpbWFyeXNjaG9vbC5jby51a1gEAAAAAw~~

